
We are delighted to invite you to our Open
Evening evening on Thursday 19th September
2024 from 5pm – 8pm.  Booking not required.

Headteacher talks - 5.30pm, 6.15pm, 7.15pm

Deyes High School

Deyes High School, Deyes
Lane, Maghull, L31 6DE

www.deyeshigh.co.uk
Telephone: 0151 526 3814

SCAN ME


